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Find us on Facebook at www.facebook.com/nhsaaa

Follow us on Twitter @NHSaaa

Visit our website: www.nhsaaa.net

All our publications are available in other formats

Working together to achieve the healthiest 
life possible for everyone in Ayrshire and Arran

Our purpose

NHS Ayrshire & Arran is looking for a new 
member to join its Board. This is a challenging 
and rewarding role which will have a real 
impact on health services for local people.

The Board will particularly welcome applications from groups 
currently under-represented on Scotland’s public bodies, such 
as women, disabled people and people aged under 50.

If you would like to speak to someone informally about 
what it means to be a Board member, the Board’s chair,  
Dr Martin Cheyne will be happy to answer your questions.

Call 01292 513628 to find out more.

For an application pack and full details of these and other 
public appointments, please visit the website: 			 
www.appointed-for-scotland.org. 

Interested in 
becoming a member 
of the NHS Board?

Closing date for applications is Friday 1 February 2019


